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Below is the update from the Registrar's Office for September 15, 2014. If you have questions, please contact the 
person associated with the update. Thank you! 

 
Registrar’s Town Hall Meeting – Save the Date! (Sally Page) 
 
The next registrar’s Town Hall Meeting is scheduled for Tuesday, October 7, 2:00 p.m. to 4:00 p.m., in the Law 
School’s Wittemyer courtroom. An agenda will be sent out in the coming week. 
 
 
Job Announcement (Susan Dorsey) 
 
The position of Coordinator of Operations, Client Support has been posted to Jobs at CU: 
http://www.jobsatcu.com/postings/88241. 
 
We encourage interested campus staff to apply for this opportunity to manage a dynamic and fast-paced area. 
This position will oversee the Enrollment Services customer support unit, ensuring excellent customer service and 
accurate and timely document processing. 
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